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World Alliance for Breastfeeding Action (WABA) is a global network of individuals and 

organizations dedicated to the protection, promotion and support of breastfeeding worldwide. 

Annually, WABA coordinates and organises the World Breastfeeding Week (WABA) 

between 1 August to 7 August. Since last many years, Sheth P.T. Mahila College of Arts and 

Science have aligned their WBW campaign to United Nation’s Sustainable Development 

Goals (SDGs). 

 

The UNICEF has targeted to achieve 100% Breast feeding to the new-borns of the world.  

To achieve the target and to develop Breast Feeding awareness among the young college 

students (future parents), students from the department of Food Science and Nutrition of 

Sheth P.T. Mahila College of Arts and Science in collaboration with Indian Academy of 

Paediatrics are conducting Peer group training seminars since last many years. 

To promote and support breast feeding, the presentation was arranged in SCET  by a group of 

five students. They were accompanied by Dr. Salim Hirani (paediatric) and Smt. Minakshi 

Tripathi (program coordinator, Sir P.T. Mahila college). 

In the presentation, students displayed the importance of breastfeeding and also laid emphasis 

on the consequences of not feeding them. Dr. Hirani highlighted the benefits of breast 

feeding. He also encouraged breast feeding for better health of both babies and mothers. 

The presentation was fruitful and was appreciated by the audience. 

 

Co-ordinated By: Team WDC, SCET (2019-2020) 



Some glimpses of the presentation are:  

  
  

  
  

 

 

 


